
Harris County Fresh Water Supply District # 61 

P.O. Box 325, Cypress, Texas 77410-0325 

281-469-9405  

Water Users Coalition 

Notice of Meeting  

Notice is hereby given to all interested members of the public that the Water Users Coalition 

will hold a meeting at the Bammel Utility District, HOA building, located at  

3906 Gladeridge, Houston, Texas, 77068  

The meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 12, 2015. 

7:00 – 7:15  Meet and Greet 

7:15 – 7:30  Introductions,  Mission Statement and Objectives, Minutes from Timber Lane UD 

meeting 3/26/15. 

7:30 – 7:45 A change in TONE!  How does the NHCRWA develop a true partnership with the 

MUD community?   

7:45 – 8:00  Building the Water Users Coalition one stakeholder at a time and how you and 

your constituents can make a difference.  

8:00 – 8:15 Water Users Coalition moving forward (Organizational planning)  

8:15 – 8:30 Open Discussion, Q & A 

Harris County Fresh Water Supply District # 61 would like to express our sincere appreciation to 

the MUD community for all of the support we have received in the forming of the Water Users 

Coalition. Please consider attending this meeting as a show of solidarity, as we work together 

to build a stronger representation for the stakeholders within the North Harris County Regional 

Water Authority.  Special Thanks to Bammel Utility District for allowing the coalition to use 

their facility. 

 

Jerry Homan, General Manager 

Cell 713-703-4527 

JFHoman@district61.org  

Please visit our website for more information: www.wateruserscoalition.org   



 


